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Walmart yesterday (Tues) announced that longtime Chief Financial Officer Brett 
Biggs will be stepping down from his role.  KASU’s Brandon Tabor has more. 
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The nation's largest retailer announced that Biggs will stay on at Walmart to assist 
the company with the transition until his final day at the end of January 2023.  
Walmart says Biggs will also represent the Bentonville-based company on the 
board for its Fin-Tech startup joint venture with Ribbit Capital. The company says 
they will consider both internal and external applicants to replace Biggs.  Biggs has 
worked for Walmart for 22 years and has served as their CFO since 2015. 

I’m Brandon Tabor. 

 


